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Re: Well 10 and Well 11 (PR#49-2024) 
 City of Lakeview (PWS ID#00464) 

Final Approval 
 
Dear Kevin Sims: 
 
On June 11th, 2025, the Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services (DWS) received 
confirmation that the above project was completed according to the plans submitted and 
conditions set forth in the April 24th, 2024, conditional approval letter and as-builts provided 
by Anderson Perry on April 7, 2025. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the facility is approved for use. Please refer to the City’s public water system 
online data profile for monitoring and reporting requirements associated with “Well #10” 
and “Well #11”.  Please note that the as-built evaluation of the wells indicated the new wells 
are utilizing an unconfined aquifer and care should be taken to avoid sanitary hazards 
being placed in the well setbacks.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 
541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
 
 
CC:  Russ Kazmierczak, DWS Springfield 


